
 

Lamoureux & Dickinson joins forces with TCE 

May 16, 2022 

 
Lamoureux & Dickinson Consulting Engineers and TCE, Inc. d/b/a Trudell Consulting Engineers are 
excited to announce that we will be joining forces and consolidating our operations as of May 16, 
2022.  L&D has a long rich history of proudly serving our private and public clients and the majority 
of their Essex Junction, VT-based staff will be joining the growing team at TCE in their Williston and 
St. Albans Offices. 
 
TCE is a locally owned and operated multi-disciplinary firm with a mission to provide expert design 
and guidance to our clients with VT land interests. 
 
“L&D started in 1985, just 10 years after TCE started, and is the 1st place I ever worked in VT as an 
intern (1992-1994). I have enormous respect for L&D as a firm and their staff are all good, kind, 
hardworking people whom I’ve known my entire adult life.  I know they care deeply about their clients 
and projects.  I am thrilled to be able to join forces and help serve all of their clients as well as our 
existing clients for a brighter future.  “ 
-Jeremy Matosky, P.E. President, TCE 
 
Together we will be able to provide comprehensive site engineering, landscape architecture, 
environmental services, and land surveying to our current and new clients with a combined staff of 
over 25 talented professionals. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://tcevt.com/about-us/lamoureux-dickinson/  

https://tcevt.com/about-us/lamoureux-dickinson/

